
 

 

Do The Teamsters Care About You or 

Your Money? 
In March 2017, the Teamsters sought to make Sysco Columbia Drivers 

dues-paying members of the union. The Teamsters repeatedly harassed 

Drivers with unwelcome home visits – many of which while Drivers were 

working – leaving their families had to deal with the visitors. 

The Teamsters filed an Unfair Labor Practice charge against Sysco 

Columbia on April 26, 2017, blocking the election 2 days before Drivers’ 

ballots were to be counted (they had already cast their votes by mail). Sysco 

Columbia ultimately settled the charge to allow Drivers another secret ballot 

election.  

The Teamsters were nowhere to be seen for years until shortly before the 

re-run election. Sysco Columbia Drivers sent the Teamsters two separate 

requests asking the Teamsters to withdraw the election petition because the 

Drivers didn’t want the union, which the Teamsters ignored.  

 The re-run election was scheduled to be counted on November 3, 2021; 

however, confronted with Drivers’ claims that the union would suffer an 

“embarrassing loss,” the Teamsters withdrew their petition for an election on 

November 1. 

 Sysco Columbia Drivers spent more than four years dealing with the 

Teamsters, even after asking them to go away! 

 

It’s ALL about the Money for the Teamsters! 


